2019 Lacrosse Survey Comments

Name of school
Apollo

Assumption
Ballard

Bishop Brossart

Bourbon County

Bowling Green
Butler County

Caldwell County
Central Hardin

Conner

Cooper

Covington Catholic
Danville Christian
DeSales
Elizabethtown

Fulton City

Fulton County
Garrard County

Greenwood

Hart County
Lawrence County

Louisville Collegiate
Moore

North Bullitt

Notre Dame
Owensboro
Portland Christian

Rockcastle County

Sacred Heart

Scott
Scott County
Seneca

South Oldham

Please feel free to submit any comments

Since we do not have a team then | do not feel it would be accurate for us to say we would participate in a championship. However, we
would participate if we ever started a team. Starting a team would be based on our interest survey and availability of teams to play in
our geographic location. At the moment, we have one team with in reasonable distance to compete against.

We are an all girls school, but we support KHSAA support for both boys and girls lacrosse. Thank you
With the crossover between student athletes playing field hockey and lacrosse it wouldn’t seem advantageous to have it in the fall. We
fully support girls lacrosse in the spring and are supportive of the boys during either season.

Our school already offers many sports in the Fall and because we are a small school our athletes are already spread pretty thin, thus we
would likely not offer Lacrosse in the Fall. However in the Spring we could field a team depending on the interest level among our
students, because we offer only 4 Spring sports currently.

| support the KHSAA offering Lacrosse as a sanctioned sport and holding State Championships, however Bourbon County does not have
enough interest at this time to field a team. We do have a small group that would like to have a team, but a recent survey that | gave to
our students did not justify stating that we would field a team. This could change in the next 2-3 years. | do think if a school our size
(800ish) offered it that it would hurt some of our established sports. Mainly soccer, football, and baseball. We have many multisport
athletes and middle school students that fill out our rosters as things are now.

Spring is best for lacrosse because of conflicts with soccer in the spring.

We have trouble fielding Soccer teams now at our high school adding another sport in the Fall isn't really feasible at this point. The only
way we would look to offer it would be in the Spring if interest was there.

Our schools does not and will not offer Lacrosse. We should be excluded from any responses dealing with when the championship would
be played.

Proximity of opponents is of concern for us. We must travel to Louisville, Lexington and Bowling Green for opponents (other than Etown
High School)

The question(s) about planning on fielding a Lacrosse team for either gender is a difficult one to answer because we do not have the
results of the survey. Until we have the results we cannot say yes to either question.

Due to the number of emails from parent/families that came in after | completed the survey, | changed a couple of answers to "yes" in
support of KHSAA conducting a spring championship for both boys and girls. However, our facilities could not support a LaCrosse team
at this time until we have turf for our outdoor stadium and our board of education funds the coaching personnel positions.

Boys only school, but would be in favor of Girls Lacrosse in the fall due to limited supply of officials for boys and girls in same season.

My school might be interested in beginning a Boys Lacrosse team in the Spring Season when our enrollment increases to allow more
student participation. We will offer Girls Lacrosse in the Spring 2020 for the first time.

| would prefer to keep Lacrosse as a Spring Sport

Elizabethtown High School supports the sanctioning of lacrosse at the KHSAA level.

I think it a sport that could become huge for our state. If our school numbers would allow us to have a Lacross team, | would not hesitate
to add it, to both boys and girls athletics.

We didn’t have any interest from our students.

We would be interested in offering Lacrosse as a spring activity for both boys and girls if there is sufficient interest among our students.

We support the spring season for both girls and boys rather than fall. We are hoping to start both boys and girls lacrosse this coming
spring 2020.

We do not have the practice space nor the interest for lacrosse

In rural county schools, we do not have the volume of athletes to compete in the continued expansion of various sports.

We would be all for a boys & girls lacrosse sanctioned under the KHSAA for the Spring sports season. We have concerns with adding it as
a Fall sport due to other team sports in that season.
Although | would support it in the fall, | feel the spring is a much better option so we aren't competing against football.

Our facility cannot take on any more Fall sports that would need to utilize the game field....We would have much more availability in the
Spring.

If the KHSAA chose to make it a fall sport we would participate in the fall but would strongly prefer the spring as that is what we
currently do and it works well for playing Ohio schools.

Our boys and girls LAX teams both mainly play teams from Southern Indiana because there are very few teams in Western Ky.

We would add Lacrosse if and when we have enough student athletes.

Our students have many commitments to extracurricular activities and sports teams that our population of students available for
lacrosse would be low. However, | do feel there are other larger schools and districts that have the population of students to offer
lacrosse.

Lacrosse is the fasting growing sport and at Sacred Heart Academy we have more girls playing lacrosse than any other sport We would
love to see it sanctioned for a state championship in the spring. We do have several athletes that play a fall sport (soccer, field hockey)
and also play lacrosse. Also our field space it is packed in the fall with field hockey and soccer. This would be a great sport for the
KHSAA to take on and would give us a governing body to help hold up the rules and conduct the state tournament.

Too many sports in the fall. Spring is a better season for an addition.
Thank you!
Fully support lacrosse as a spring sport. We do not have the interest at Seneca to field a team, but support everyone who offers it.

We have too many sports in the fall to support another team during that season. We also do not have field space in the fall. Spring
would be best for us and we would fully support lacrosse as a_spring sport.
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Tates Creek

Trinity (Louisville)
Villa Madonna

Warren Central

Whitefield Academy

I’'m in favor of lacrosse becoming a sanctioned KHSAA sport for boys and girls. Our lacrosse teams have been held to KHSAA policies and
procedures since their inception so there won’t be a learning curve. It’s another avenue for our kids to be active in the spring and |

support it without trepidation.

We feel boys lacrosse is best positioned in the spring. Fall is for football and soccer.

We do support the KHSAA conducting a LaCrosse Championship in the spring for boys and girls and would look into starting a program.
Obviously many factors go into starting a program so we may not be able to initially but would be interested if possible.

Obviously, if we were to gain enough interest, we would be willing to look at adding Lacrosse in the spring. We have a turf field that is
host to football, boys soccer, and girls soccer (at the MS AND HS level) in the fall. We would not logistically be able to entertain adding 2
potential teams to the schedule for facilities reasons in the fall.

While we currently would not have the numbers to field teams, we do have a moderate amount of interest. Should the sport be
sanctioned, it may well increase the possibility of fielding a team.
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